
Between the period of me transitioning from year six to seven, I was not 
as nervous as I thought I would be. I liked the idea of starting a new 
school (of course, not too new as many of my old friends were going to 
the same school as me) and forming new relationships with teachers 
and classmates. 

The only things I would say I was anxious about were the workload and 
remembering where classes were, neither of which turned out to be 
bad. I found the process exciting and overall I have had a very positive 
experience.  

- Summer Perkins


